IGGS Old Girls’ Association

Dear Members

In view of the government's announcement regarding social meetings we have made the decision to cancel our April reunion.

The attached newsletter was ready to be sent before this decision was made so please ignore the references to April and we hope that we will all be able to meet in October for our lunch and AGM.

 With best wishes for your safety from the IGGS Committee.

16th March 2020





IGGS NEWS 
                No. 37
Our reunion lunch and AGM on 19th October was attended by 43 members, 2 Vice Presidents and 3 non-members. The Chairman announced that Jill Bond would be retiring from the rôle of Treasurer and that Liz James had offered to take over; if her election  to the committee was approved then she would be appointed as Treasurer at the next committee meeting. Liz was duly elected, together with the current committee members who were all willing to stand. Before the meeting was closed the Secretary presented a bouquet to Jill on behalf of the Association and the Chairman thanked Jill for all that she had done for the Association as a Committee member, and as Treasurer for an amazing 20 years. Happily Jill has agreed to remain on the committee.

At a Committee meeting in February Lynn Baker was re-elected as Chairman, with Lynn Biles as Vice Chairman and Liz James was appointed Treasurer.
Please note that replies to the invitation, together with your cheques, should be sent to Liz by post. However we hope that in due course we will be able to ask you to reply by email and pay by BACS. 
Regarding the use of e-mail, if you are receiving your invitation by post but have an e-mail address will you please add the details to the information on the reply form.
We were sorry to hear of the death of two members, Amy Yates ( Stokes) in April and Doris Perrott (Norton) in November. Our sympathy is offered to their families and friends.
We hope you will be able to join us on 25th April along with our guests from The Old Ilminsterians. We hope to arrange a speaker to follow lunch.

Wine, fruit juice and water will be provided but please bring your own glass. Name badges will be provided. As usual we shall be holding a raffle and donations of prizes will be very welcome.
Most importantly and as you may be aware, banks have become very particular about cheques being made out correctly so please ensure that you complete the name of the payee as shown on the reply form opposite.

We look forward to seeing you, meanwhile please make a note of our reunion  and 2020 AGM which will be on 24th October.
